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LOU FERENDO MEMORIAL GOLF CLASSIC

Manchester South Little League

20TH Annual Golf Tournament

 Friday May 27th, 2016
 Candia Woods Golf Course, Candia, NH

Attention Captains,

It’s that time again; time to start planning another great day of golf and festivities. This will be the 20th year of our tournament, due in large part to your generous support. The tournament was the brainchild and yearly obsession of my dad, Lou Ferendo. He dreamed it up over 20 years ago. It has since been rededicated the Lou Ferendo Memorial Golf Classic to benefit Manchester South Little League, in his honor. The event will once again be held on the Friday before Memorial Day, May 27, 2016 at Candia Woods in Candia, NH.
 Lou was extremely proud of his tournaments’ fund raising successes for South Little League and the funding it enabled for many special projects such as lights on the major field, modern bathroom facilities, the batting cage, field fencing and more recently, the new sound system. Lou looked forward to this time of year, every year, as he began preparations for the tournament. The 2015 tournament was a huge success, as usual, thanks to the many volunteers and their tireless efforts. Lou would have been proud and of course wouldn’t have missed a beat in asking everyone to come back this year and do it all over again. So, I guess that task falls on our shoulders this year as we start the wheels turning to bring you another day of golf at Candia Woods.

Please join us once again as we continue the annual event that Lou started 20 years ago.  Over 80% of last years participants have been with us since the beginning. The back side of this letter contains the registration form for your foursome. We are also including a sponsorship form. We would appreciate any help you can give us in obtaining additional sponsors. Please ask the members of your foursome to assist us in this important fund raising endeavor.  Thanks in advance for your help and prompt action.

As soon as possible - line up your foursome, fill out the registration form, and return it with payment to the address listed.  If you have any questions please call Rick Ferendo at 623-1185,  Bill Roy at 627-9415, Kevin Ferendo at 785-4410, Alan Beauchemin at 486-9003, or Tom Bozoian at 623-5756 . 
Registration Fee Options on next page……









Best Regards,

Rick Ferendo 
 rferendo@comcast.net
Website: 
 http://rferendo.wix.com/golf-tourney
 Facebook:
www.facebook.com/louferendogolfclassic

20th ANNUAL

LOU FERENDO MEMORIAL GOLF CLASSIC

FRIDAY MAY 27, 2016
CANDIA WOODS GOLF LINKS

CANDIA, NH

PLAYER REGISTRATION

Captain’s

NAME




       PHONE

_______EMAIL _________________________    

ADDR ______________________________
NAME




       PHONE

_______ EMAIL _________________________ 

NAME




       PHONE

_______ EMAIL _________________________  

NAME




       PHONE

_______ EMAIL _________________________    
Please Enclose a check/checks 
Payable To: MANCHESTER SOUTH LITTLE LEAGUE

AND MAIL TO:

MANCHESTER SOUTH LITTLE LEAGUE

c/o Rick Ferendo

81 Valentine Drive

Manchester, N.H. O3103

REGISTRATION FEE INCLUDES: GREEN FEES, GOLF CART, BANQUET, AWARDS, AND OTHER GOODIES

  THE BANQUET WILL BE HELD AT THE CW PAVILLION IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE TOURNAMENT.

PLEASE NO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES IN YOUR BAGS.

THERE WILL BE A BEVERAGE CART ON THE COURSE WITH BEER

AND OTHER ITEMS FOR SALE
Registration 7:15am & Shotgun start at 8:00am
Registration Fee – 
Singles $125 / Foursomes $500
Early-Bird Option
Singles $115 / Foursomes $460
(before April 30th)

After May 10th

Singles $135 / Foursomes $540
Website: 
 http://rferendo.wix.com/golf-tourney
 Facebook:
www.facebook.com/louferendogolfclassic

